
 
 

 

Circular No. P-44/22 Date: 12.12.2022 

 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

Dear Parents 
Namaskar! 

 
 

It has been observed during our routine checkup around the school that some of                                 

the students commute to school using their geared two wheelers and cars. We all are                    

aware that –  

 

 Children below the age of 18 are not eligible to get a driving license and so are not 

authorized to drive a vehicle.  

 

 Traffic Police has every right to confiscate vehicles of such underage drivers and  

issue a challan that will debar them from getting a valid Driving License till the age                

of 25 years.  
 

 Parents end up paying heavy fine of upto Rs.25000/- for allowing underage driving.  

 

You are hereby informed that if any child will be found driving a vehicle around the school 

(except for non-geared vehicle that is permissible for the students of classes XI and XII)                

the information about the vehicle will be shared with the concerned officials for further 

necessary action.  

 

We seek your co-operation for the safety of your ward and other road users.  

 
 

 

Jaswinder K Sidhu 

Principal 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


